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43rd SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
MONGOLIA’S STATEMENT AT THE REVIEW OF BARBADOS  
5 May 2023

Mr. President,

Mongolia welcomes the delegation of Barbados to the 4th cycle of the UPR process and would like to thank the distinguished delegation for the presentation of their national report.

My delegation commends Barbados for ratifying several important human rights and labor conventions, and its legislative efforts to implement its obligations under international human rights standards, including on child rights.  
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, Mongolia recommends Barbados:

· To increase the ratification of the core international human rights instruments, 

· To finalize the adoption of the Child Justice Bill, which would be instrumental in ensuring criminal justice process for children accused of committing offences, and  

· To accelerate its efforts to establish an independent National Human Rights Institution in accordance with the Paris Principles. 
Thank you.
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